
                

       

                                         

                                           NOTICE TO ALL CLUBS AND LEAGUES 

 

 

As a result of the continued increase in the number of Corona Virus cases in 

Australia and in accordance the recommendations of the FIPJP: 

The Board of Petanque Federation of Australia request all clubs and leagues 

to take the following actions, effective immediately. 

To cancel all National, State and Open Competitions and any other events 

until further notice. 

To close all facilities covered or not used for training or leisure 

To suspend all training, instruction and teaching activities in particular where 

they concern young people. 

We will continue to monitor the situation and will advise you immediately if 

there are any changes. 

  

Joe Corcoran 

President  
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